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Comment for planning application 20/03254/SCOP
Application Number 20/03254/SCOP

Location Bicester Eco Town Exemplar Site Banbury Road Bicester

Proposal Scoping Opinion - Environmental Impact Assessment in accordance with Regulation 15 (2) of
the Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017

Case Officer Caroline Ford  
 

Organisation
Name Chris Mason

Address 21 Hatch Way,Kirtlington,Kidlington,OX5 3JS

Type of Comment  Comment

Type neighbour

Comments I'd like to make a comment and suggestion at this early stage of the planning process. I
would recommend that the applicants should include Swift nest bricks (incorporated within
the structure of buildings) in their plans for the development. These nesting bricks are
readily available in many designs. They are unobtrusive, inexpensive and easy to install. The
development is likely to include many buildings which would be suitable and their inclusion
would enhance the biodiversity of the development. In addition it would also be in line with
the Council's own Guidance Document on 'Biodiversity in the Built Environment'. If
requested I can be available to advise about designs and/or locations of boxes at the
appropriate time. Regards Chris Mason Cherwell Swifts
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